
         

 

ANNUAL FALL APPEAL 

Dear Friends of Bennett Village, 

 

Bennett Village is proud to have served the Halton Hills community for over 21 years. As a charitable, 
not for profit organization, we are known for providing outstanding care and redefining senior living 
through progressive long-term care at the Bennett Centre. We are committed to excellence throughout 
the organization as we continue to grow our village. 
 
2021 has been another challenging year for the 66 seniors and adults with disabilities who reside at 
Bennett Centre, as well as for our staff and families. We are grateful to all our staff, families and 
stakeholders who continue to diligently keep our home safe and welcoming as we move into 2022.  
 
Although there is much to celebrate, we still need your support. The provincial government only funds 
the necessities for long term-care. It is through your generous donations that we can provide more of the 
outstanding experience and care we are known for. This year we are raising funds to support resident 
health and wellbeing through investing in specialized equipment such as the NuStep Bike which helps to 
provide greater range of motion and movement for those who may struggle with traditional therapies and 
exercise. 
 
Please consider making a gift to Bennett Village this holiday season and help us to continue to 
ensure our residents have access to extraordinary resources for their care. 

You can make a donation by completing the enclosed donor form or, if you prefer, please select the 
“Donate” button on the Bennett Village website (bennettvillage.ca) to make a one-time donation or set 
up a monthly plan through CanadaHelps.org.   

All donations are greatly appreciated.  Your support ensures that we continue to provide the care that 
the most vulnerable members of our community deserve. 

Sincerely, 

 

Brian Clark 
Chair of the Board of Bennett Village 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

   

Yes, I want to support seniors in my community! 

 

By making an unrestricted* gift of: 

       $50      $100      $300       $500       $1000     Other $ _______                                                           

        My cheque is enclosed (Please make cheques payable to Bennett Village) 

          I prefer to charge my donation to:          Visa                MasterCard  

 Card No.    _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _          Expiry Date   _ _  / _ _        

 Name on Card: ____________________________________________________________________________ 

 Signature:  ________________________________________________________________________________ 

  Address for receipt: 

  ________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

  Street                                                                             City                                Province             Postal Code 

 Telephone: ________-________-____________       Email:  _____________________@_________________ 

 

                               Tax receipts are issued for all gifts of $20 or more. 

                                           All donors will be recognized unless we are notified otherwise. 

                                             Please do NOT publicly recognize my donation. 

*unrestricted gifts go to the areas of highest need for our residents. 

Thank you for your support! 
 
Bennett Village does NOT disclose personal information to outside sources other than for the purpose of issuing charitable tax receipts on 
our   behalf. Your personal information may also be used to keep you informed of Bennett Village initiatives, activities, and fundraising 
opportunities. Please contact us at the number listed below if you want to be removed from our mailing list. 
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